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Mr. Samuel Chilk
Secretary of the Commission
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Chilk

1.4

I wish to comment on the petition contained in the Federal Register
dated June 14, 1978 (Docket No. PRM 71-7, londestructive Testing
Management Association, ET Al).

I feel that there is a lack of justification for Appendex E to Part
71. I do not think that more regulations are necessary in this
industry which has an outstanding safety record now. In view of
the unnecessary cost of adding this to the already high amount

of records required, I respectfully request that Part 7] Appendix

E be removed.

Respectfully yours
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Tex Cloud

Radiation Safety Officer
Manager Quality Contro]
A. B. Chance Co.
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